Dear Parents/Guardians,

Great news, PSAT Scores are in along with a great tool tailored and available for your student. PSAT and Khan Academy
have partnered together to provide a personalized program specifically for each student. The program is designed to
use the student’s previous PSAT/SAT score reports to develop lessons that will improve their specific areas of weakness
that were identified during the tests. All students need to do is set up two accounts and link their score reports... Khan
Academy will do the rest. This is a fantastic opportunity for your student to develop his/her skills, at no cost to you, in
order to improve their future PSAT/SAT Score which is an essential component for entrance to colleges and universities.

Students will receive a copy of their scores through their English classes before winter break and will create their
accounts. Our teaching staff will go over the material and help them understand their scores when we return from
break.

These are the steps your student will follow to create their account:

1. Create an account on College Board .
a. Students should have created an account through their English class
2. Create an account on Khan Academy.
a. www.khanacademy.org
b. (Once account is created) Click on subject on the top left of screen
i. Click on SAT
c. Click on sign into Collegeboard.org
i. This will walk you through the steps needed to link your PSAT/SAT score reports

*Once the account is linked, Khan Academy provides individualized guided practice lessons geared to the needs of each
individual. If there is a problem accessing the accounts that cannot be resolved at the school level, students may contact PSAT
directly at 1-866-7728.*

We are encouraging our students to use the program to help build the required skill set for their next educational
endeavors. The best way to help our students is to provide them with the support and encouragement from both their
school and their home. We are requesting your support as we look forward to future success stories here and beyond
The Bay! As you know, students now have study hall period every other day to work on classwork and projects. We ask
for your support in encouraging your student to make progress in Khan’s Academy during those days in which they
have available time in their study hall.

Students will be given a homework grade for the signature of this letter through their mathematics class. Please take the
time to read, and if you have any questions, please reach out to your student’s math teacher. You may keep one copy of
this letter for your records.

I (print student’s name) acknowledge that my PSAT Score Report was distributed to me in my
English class and that | will create the accounts necessary to use Khan’s Academy. | am committed to utilizing this great
tool to work on my areas of weakness to improve my SAT score.

Student’s Signature: Math Teacher:
Period: Date:
Parents Signature: Date:

Note: Sign both sheets, keep one, and return the other one with your student to their math teacher.




